
Choral Boosters November 2019 Meeting Notes 

Finance 

Taxes need filed by November 15th. 

Need a fundraiser to begin after the new year (Meagan Bruno will propose ideas next month) 

Fiscal report is posted on the website. 

Madrigal dinner 

We think we have the caterer.  This has been quite an undertaking since the previous caterer retired.  
We had to find someone that was willing to take on the menu, serve it at Westminster, have dishes and 
staff to serve, etc.   

Eventbrite link is live.  Early bird tickets are on sale before Nov 8th.  If you would like to avoid Eventbrite 
fees, you can fill out the form from the website and drop that and the check at Tara Rankin’s house. 

Priority seating closes on Nov 17th. 

John will bring video and photography equipment for the madrigal. 

We will have a sign-up genius for volunteer roles. 

Chanties will not be fed at all on Saturday since they are in costume. Make sure they eat ahead of time. 

Ms. Milovac  

Pantheon choir will be singing on Dec 3rd with River City Brass Band.  Fliers for ticket sales are available 
in the chorus room.  Ask your child to bring a flier home.  Call 412-434-7222 and mention the flier to 
order discounted tickets. 

Chanteclairs and Men’s Ensemble will be singing for the Veteran’s Day assembly on Friday at school.  
Chanties will also be singing for the Veteran’s Day Ceremony at the Memorial Park at 9:30 am.  Report 
time to school is 8:30 am.  Students will need to get their own transportation as there is no school on 
Monday.  Be sure to dress warm. 

Chanteclairs also will be performing on Sunday, Nov 24th from 2:00 - 3:30 PM for the PSO Holiday Homes 
Tour at 1585 Hastings Road.  They will be wearing Madrigal costumes.  No cars are permitted to park 
there.  Students may be dropped off or park at a yet to be determined elementary school and wait for a 
shuttle. 

Sons in harmony will be switching dates for rehearsal.  Updates will be made to the canvas calendar as 
well as the website calendar. 

Pantheon choir will be singing at the Allegheny County Courthouse on Dec. 13th from 12:20 – 1:00. 

Chanteclairs at singing at the senior citizen luncheon on Dec 20 at 1:00 at old rec center. 

Dance auditions are not on Dec 16th.  Auditions are now on Nov 13th. 

 



Spring Trip 

It’s going to be a great trip but details are still not finalized.   

Winter Concert 

We may need a parent “backstage” to help kids get pocket squares and scarfs organized. 

Volunteer Clearances 

If you need updated volunteer clearances, you will automatically be notified by the district. 

  

 

 

 


